
From: Carol Davidson 
Sent: Monday, June 21, 2021 8:59 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  
Subject: Written Comment Re: Member Motion - Councillor Muench - Mayor Dave 
Barrow Return 

Please accept this letter as a comment for the June 23, 2021 Council Meeting, agenda 
#14.2  

Dear Members of Council,  

When my mom was ill with a long-term illness, she had good and bad days. When she 
had a good day, the entire family was elated and if she was feeling good enough to go 
outside, somewhere like a sidewalk cafe, we were ecstatic. That's how it is when a 
loved one is sick. You yearn for those days when they and the entire family can feel 
'normal' for a while.  

With that in mind, I ask all of you to defeat the disgraceful motion put forth by Councillor 
Muench calling to rescind Mayor Barrow's medical leave. The mayor's leave of absence 
was granted to give him time to recuperate. It is his private business, not a political 
opportunity for any of you. The motion is an embarrassment, that anyone on Richmond 
Hill Council would support such an insensitive, heartless move is incomprehensible.  

Sincerely, 
Carol Davidson 
Resident 
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